

Friend of Youth • Chartered 1994



August 23, 2022

Southwestern Ohio Rocketry Assoc #624 c/o Lebanon Public Library 101 S Broadway St Lebanon Oh 45036

RE: Volunteering

Dear Robb and SORA:

On behalf of the Lebanon Optimist Club and the Blues Festival Committee, I would like to extend a heartfelt thank you for the support of this year's Lebanon Blues Festival. Your volunteering played an integral part in the tremendous success of this year's event. As you know, we could not put on a festival of this size without the help of volunteers.

Your team did a fantastic job on keeping the festival area clean. Enclosed is your check for volunteering hours.

We are glad that our event is helping your club as a fund-raiser and allowing you to help the youth in your community.

Sincerely, Lebanon Optimist Club

Run M Smith

Ann M Smith Chairperson

Enclosure